
Take the OSU Extension Health Survey 
• Give us 15 minutes to tell us about your health 

behaviors for sun safety and 7 other areas: sleep, 
stress, nutrition, physical activity & a few more

• We will not ask your name, or any other personal 
identifiers – your information will be aggregated with 
other farmer responses in Ohio

• This information will develop future Extension 
programs and resources for healthy living.

• Use your smart phone to scan the QR code
• www.go.osu.edu/HealthSurvey2020

Thank You
Pat Brinkman, Extension Educator 

Family and Consumer Sciences

Dee Jepsen, State Specialist 
Agricultural Safety & Health

There is a $10 
gift card incentive 

for 200 Ohio farmers 
with completed surveys
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